
 

 

The Marlène Inauen Fund: Call for funding applications. 

  

 

The ENHCC manages a fund called The Marlène Inauen Fund. The decision to initiate this fund was 
made by the ENHCC committee to honor the late Marlène Inauen.  Marlène Inauen was a loyal 
representative of the Swiss catholic association of chaplains to the network and she died in an accident 
on March 16th 2013. After Marlène’s sudden death the ENHCC received a substantial gift in her 
remembrance which was a direct cause to initiate the Marlène Inauen fund 

The aim of the fund is to support projects related to healthcare chaplaincy in fields such as spirituality, 
ecumenism, and professional chaplaincy. The fund supports chaplaincy projects that show best 
practices on the level of integration of spirituality in chaplaincy, building ecumenism within healthcare 
chaplaincy or enhancing professional chaplaincy.   

  Requests can only be made if supported by a member of the ENHCC. An outline of the project (1 A4) and 
a letter of the supporting association should be attached to the application. Applications are required to 
outline the project scope, the need/ initiative it seeks to address, the proposed timeline and should include 
any other sources of funding being sought. 

Requests for project funding should be sent to enhcccoordinator@gmail.com, before March 1st 2024.  

The decision of the grant committee is final. 

The grant has a maximum of 1000€ per project or 500€ each for two projects. The ENHCC should be 
credited in any publicity/ publication arising from the successful application. 

 

The committee of ENHCC May 2023 

 
 


